(8/17/15) Dear Dr. Capinera:

Please accept (for re-submission) the manuscript 14-250, “Direction and timing of dispersal of Scirtothrips dorsalis Hood (Thysanoptera: Thripidae) on select ornamental host plant species in Florida”.  The correspondence below suggests Dr. Liburd wants you to send him manuscript for review.

Scirtothrips dorsalis have become an economically important pest of agronomic, vegetable, fruit, and ornamental crops in the Western Hemisphere.  The study found dispersal characteristics helpful to improving the control and monitoring for S. dorsalis with the placement, timing, and density of traps and an indication of host-plant preference.  Hence, we believe it will be an important contribution to the knowledge of this pest.
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Relevant correspondence from Liburd, Oscar E. on Aug 11 2015
To Cliff G. Martin 

CC Seal, Dakshina R, Capinera,John Lowell 

Hi Cliff,

 

I wanted to get back with you on your manuscript 14-250, ‘Direction and Timing of Dispersal of Scirtothrips dorsalis on Select Ornamental Host Plant Species in South Florida’.   After a thorough search I found an email from Dr. Klassen dated December 9th 2014.  The email was sent to me on December 9th and there was no attachment and I was supposed to email  Dr. Klassen and tell him to include the attachment but I travelled on December 11 and completely forgot about it. There were several manuscripts that were assigned to me after this one that has already been published but this one was never even  reviewed (due to a lack of attachment). Unfortunately, the last few months when Dr. Klassen was editor of the journal several manuscripts were never reviewed because he was overwhelmed with too many submissions and no one to help.  Fortunately, we are getting the journal back on track now and will hopefully publish all those papers that were not initially reviewed.

 

Can you please submit a revised copy of the paper ON-LINE and asked the Editor (Dr. Capinera) to send it to me.  I will do a quick review and send it back to you as soon as possible.

 

PS: Please note that since April 2015, we have a slightly different format for submission to Florida Entomologist (references etc). Please make sure it is formatted according to the journal style guide.  Sorry for the inconvenience. 

 

Oscar Liburd

Associate Editor 

 Thanks,


Cliff G. Martin, Ph.D.
Email: cliffgmartin@yahoo.com or cgm@ufl.edu
Phone: 239-333-6713

